
From: Raf Ollivierre   
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:29 PM 
To: Doris Cheng <doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: City Files D01-20009 and D02-20018 Hillcrest Property Holdings Zoning By-Law 
Amendment. 

 

 

 We are writing to express our concern about the visual impact that the construction of these high 

rise structures will have on our property. We are located at 153 Springhead Gardens where we 

have an unobstructed line of sight to the location of the proposed buildings from our home, and 

as such we would like to be able to pre-visualize how much of an impact  the new structures are 

going to have on us.   

In order to do a proper analysis, and to prepare a proper presentation for future hearings, we 

would need to obtain the following information:  

1. A plan showing the exact location of the building on the lot, and 

2. A plan of the west elevation of the buildings.  

Please let us know if this material is available and how to obtain it.  

 

Thank You.  

  

Raphael and Brenda Ollivierre 

153 Springhead Gdns 
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